
“No matter how much falls on us, 

we plow ahead and stand together."



 Dear Sunny Hollow Community,       

Imagine you were one of the majestic bald eagles that nest in the trees above Sunny Hollow on the Eastern shore of

the mighty Mississippi River. Oh, the sights you would have seen during the 2021-2022 school year! From the daily

flurry of caregivers dropping children off for their first days of learning in the fall, to the kids climbing the huge snow

mountain in the corner of the parking lot all winter, to a candlelit evening full of friends present and past celebrating

both SHM’s 40th birthday and our beloved guide Shanna Brown’s 20th year teaching in the spring , to Junior High

students helping plant serviceberry trees in the new garden in early summer.From this eagle’s eye view you’d take in

four seasons of weather and four seasons of growth at Sunny Hollow. 

We have all been living through our own seasons of transition and growth these past few years. The 2021-2022

school year was a transition back to full-time, in-person learning for all SHM students following the pandemic

related closures. We welcomed many new families and staff into the Toddler, Casa, Elementary and Junior High

levels. We were led by an interim Head of School and navigated the many twists and turns of Covid, facing each

week with bravery and flexibility. It has been at times confronting —we’re not always ready for those leaves to drop,

the snow to fall, for the Covid masks to go back on, for teams to change, but the students, family, and staff at Sunny

Hollow exemplified the Montessori principle of “grace and courtesy” and took the year in stride. We as a community

have embraced these transitions and growth with a massive store of acceptance, courage, and cooperation. 

The focus of the year was on our core AMI-accredited Montessori classroom environments where we are

“cultivating life-long learners and empowering every child to create a more just and harmonious world.” In addition

to this, we began implementing our new strategic plan enabling Sunny Hollow to become “a thriving, authentic

Montessori teaching and learning community that stands against racism and bias and exemplifies a culture of

inclusivity and justice.” Our fundraising efforts supported a robust financial aid program and helped us raise

enough funds to create a new outdoor space that includes a garden, an outdoor classroom, and an al fresco

gathering space for our community. 

We are grateful to our community for the continued flexibility, cooperation, and generosity. We are grateful for the

eagles who stand guard and watch over our beloved SHM community and give us a chance for daily awe and

curiosity. May we continue to soar. 

Sincerely,

Nan Arundel,  Chair, Board of Trustees



Forging Ahead Together



SUNNY HOLLOW MONTESSORI STATEMENTS OF FINANCIAL POSITION
JUNE 30, 2022 and 2021



SUNNY HOLLOW MONTESSORI STATEMENTS OF ACTIVITIES AND
FUNCTIONAL EXPENSES  JUNE 30, 2022



SUMMARIZED FROM SUNNY HOLLOW MONTESSORI STATEMENTS OF
FINANCIAL POSITION  JUNE 30, 2020 and 2019 and 2018 and 2017

Standing Together!



Generous gifts from Sunny Hollow families and its extended family of grandparents, alumni families, aunts,

uncles, friends, businesses, corporations, and foundations during 2021/2022  were literally "ground

breaking"!   The Garden Redesign Project created a safe and  beautiful  "outdoor classroom" and  community  

space for reconnection after a year of  isolation.  In addition, the  community’s  generous support of Financial

Aid for families whose income  had been  impacted by COVID  was breathtaking.  THANK YOU!



Please note that we make every effort to ensure that our list of donors is accurate. If we have left you out or incorrectly identified your gift,

please contact us so that we can make a correction. Thank you. 
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“No matter how much falls on us, 

we push forward."


